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Here is my input on the upcoming hearing on short term rentals:
Since the Coastal Commission wants more beach rentals available, let
them allow short term rentals within 1/2 mile of the beach but not in
the residential neighborhoods farther away.  We are surrounded by STR
in Summerland and very concerned about the constant weekend noise,
parties, and possible security issues.  I think Carpinteria City has
an ordinance that says they have to be on the ocean side of the
railroad tracks.  Could the county have something like that? If we
MUST have STR, then there needs to be a phone number where we can
call with complaints (including weekends) about the noise.
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